
 

 

Town of Beacon Falls 

Land Use Committee 

(Open Space, Parks, Natural Areas, Trails and Walkways,  

Or Any Other Land Use) 

 
 

 

 

March 22, 2017 

 

 

 

Mr. Leonard Greene, Sr.  

Town Clerk, Town of Beacon Falls  

10 Maple Avenue  

Beacon Falls, CT 06403  

 

 

Dear Mr Greene: 

 

The Town of Beacon Falls Land Use Committee will be cancelling the scheduled meeting for tonight,  

 

March 22, 2017, due to a lack in quorum. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Marla Scirpo 

Clerk, Land Use Committee 


